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Minnesota Pollution Control Agency_

Celebrating our 25th anniversary and the 20th anniversary of the Clean Water Act

August 17, 1992

Mr. Tom Palmer . T Mr. Bob Dittmer

Highway 19 S Dittmer 0il Company, Inc.
Fairfax, Minnesota . 55332 Highways 4 and 19 -

Fairfax, Minnesota 55332
Dear Mr. Palmer and Mr. Dittmer: !

RE: Completion of Land Treatment Soil Monitoring Requirements
Leaksite: Dittmer 0il Company, Fairfax
Site ID#: LEAK00001940

On August 13, 1990, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) issuved a
letter of approval for land treatment of petroleum contaminated soil excavated
from the site referenced above. The approval letter specified that additional
follow-up monitoring of the land treated soil is required at the land treatment
site. '

The MPCA staff has received and revieved the monitoring results for soil samples
collected at the land treatment site. The results indicate that the soil has
been adequately treated. Therefore, no further follow-up soil monitoring and
tillage is required for this soil.

Please contact me at 612/297-8613, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

N el

——

John R. Moeger
Project Leader
Tanke and Spills Section
Hazardous Waste Division
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cc: Mark Millsop, GME Consultants
David Rieke, Township Clerk
Jim Tersteeg, Solid Waste Officer
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